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Tuesday 10™ October 2023

Building Work on School site

Dear Families of Leen Mills

You might have read in the Hucknall Dispatch over the summer about the renovation plans for the brown
satellite classroom. Whilst we would have preferred a new classroom to be built we are happy that a
comprehensive repair will now take place.

Building work will be started over the October half term but we will still have builders on site when we
return in November. We will of course have full risk assessments in place and all ARC (building
contractors) staff are DBS checked and will be informed of the schools safeguarding procedures. The
builders are also aware of key times and breaktimes to ensure the safety of our pupils.

Please can I ask for your support with the following:

e Children need to be accompanied by an adult through the staff car park and on the KS2
playground as this is where there will be storage units, vehicles and scaffolding. If your year 6
child walks on their own, can you please talk with them about the building works.

e There will be scaffolding on the brown classroom which may protrude out onto the path leading
around from the back gate. Please can all children and parents walk on the school site. Please
remember that bikes and scooters are not to be ridden on the school site.

e Can all parents ensure that children are not playing on the grassed areas.

e Please can you avoid parking in the yellow bays at the top of school as these will be needed for
deliveries (parking in here is prohibited between 8-9:30am and 3:00-4:30pm anyway)

e There maybe times when we need to close the car park for breakfast club parking in the morning,
we will inform you of this.

Any questions please contact the office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Goldson



